
 
 
 
July 13, 2010 
 
Department of Natural Resources 
Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
The Chancery Building 
1120 Lincoln St., Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 
Re: 20 Day Certification Letter – Rule 318Ae 
 Leffler 2XD 
 Township 6 North, Range 66 West 
 Section 2: SESE 
 Weld County, Colorado 
 
 
Dear Director, 
 
Petroleum Development Corporation (“PDC”) herby certifies to the Director that PDC owns 
100% interest in the proposed well bore spacing unit(s). PDC hereby requests the Director to 
approve the Boundary well(s). Please see the attached spacing unit map which certifies that the 
respective quarter-sections will have no more than eight (8) bottom-hole locations producing 
from the Niobrara/Codell and/or J-Sand formations. 
 
If you should have any questions or concerns regarding this permit, please contact the 
undersigned at (303) 860-5800. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kelly Huffman 
Contract Land Tech 
Petroleum Development Corporation 
 

Petroleum Development Corporation 
 

1775 Sherman Street, Suite 3000, Denver, CO 80203 
Ph: (303) 860-5800, Fax: (303) 860-5838 
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